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Advanced Analytical Expands Presence with Opening of New Office in San Francisco 
Offers wide range of practices to corporate and law firm clients on the West Coast 

 
San Francisco -- Advanced Analytical Consulting Group, Inc. (AACG), an economic, statistical and 
computing consulting firm based in Boston, today announced an expansion with the opening of a new 
office in San Francisco. AACG’s new location offers clients its full range of litigation and business 
consulting services, including litigation and disputes, regulation compliance monitoring, strategy and 
operations, pricing analysis and analytical tool development. 
 
“We are excited to continue our company’s rapid growth with the opening of our San Francisco office,” 
says Dr. Poorti Marino, a Principal at AACG in San Francisco. “Our new office expands our capabilities 
and reach to more easily serve clients throughout the United States, including current clients Bingham 
McCutchen LLP and Morrison & Foerster LLP.” 
 
“AACG brings personnel with decades of in-depth experience and expertise in economics, statistics, 
strategy and operations, as well as advanced analytical technology to the service of our clients. We 
continue to develop new products, such as Scientific Fraud Detection and Pricing and Profitability 
Optimization, to address critical challenges our clients face as our economy moves from the Information 
Age to the Analysis Age,” says AACG founder Dr. Daniel Levy. 
 
AACG recently launched the Scientific Fraud Detection offering to help investment management 
companies address an increasingly demanding regulatory environment. 
 
AACG will soon launch the Pricing and Profitability Optimization offering to help businesses preserve and 
improve profit margins, demystify customer behavior and optimize pricing. 
 
AACG’s new office is located at 100 California Street, Suite 1125, San Francisco, CA 94111-4572, 415-
433-2224. 
 
About Advanced Analytical Consulting Group, Inc. 
 
Founded by former Senior Managers and national leadership of the Economics and Statistical Consulting 
Group of Deloitte's Financial Advisory Services in 2009, AACG provides economic, statistical and 
computing consulting for business decisions and litigation. AACG provides expert testimony, support for 
academic experts, and advice and assistance in identifying the right expert from academic and business 
settings. AACG assists business clients with strategic and operational consulting based on in-depth 
quantitative analysis of corporate data and the client's position in the market. From offices in Boston 
and San Francisco, AACG serves clients in Canada, Mexico, the UAE, the U.K. and the U.S. For more 
information, visit www.AdvancedAnalytical.com. 
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